
 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing to formally express my concern and opposition to the current Crimes Legislation 

Amendment (Psychoactive Substances and Other Measures) as it appears that many medicinal plants will 

unintentionally come underneath it's definition of psychoactive. 

 

I also fear that such loose definitions will ultimately be unenforceable, and hence counter-productive. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

--  

Dr Jimi Wollumbin (TCM) 

Chief Executive Officer 

One Health Organisation 

www.onehealthorganisation.org 
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